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Barcelona

To the Vulcan Spain Team,

I write this letter in the name of the Marist Community of L‘Hermitage, Catalonia, a catholic community which 
belongs to the Marist Brothers Institute.

Adopting the physical treatment of water that Vulcan Spain has proposed to us, hasn‘t been easy because of 
the many chemicals and salt based devices that invade the market place.

We have spent five months with the physical system Vulcan 5000 and we already noticed results the day after 
installation.

We want to show our satisfaction with the success of the product and the tangible and environmental results it 
has. Congratulations to Vulcan Spain for your leadership and your involvement in environmentenal protection 
with the Vulcan water treatment device.

 
Sincerely, 

Pujol Manel Balcells, 
Administrator 
Marist service works Catalonia


